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STAFF NEWS:

Baby Grant Schierhorst (9 mos.) is resting comfortably after successful outpatient surgery LAST 
WEEK for hypospadia repair at the University's Ambulatory Center.  He has a temporary 
catheter and will need several post-op checkups but a second operation may not be necessary 
after all.  Thanks for all of your prayers and good wishes!

--Sincerely, Gisele and Dan Schierhorst 

L.I.L.R.C. WORKSHOP:

Received in Director 's Office announcement of the following workshop .  The registration form is in  
Notices Box.

Title Weeding & Feeding Your Library Collection
Date Friday, March 31, 2006
Time 10:00 am - noon
Location Farmingdale Public Library
Cost $15 LILRC Member

REMINDER:

On Wednesday, Feb. 23 Kevin MCoy will give a talk in Javits Room at noon.  Thus far, 14 staff (including 
DoIT and HSC Library staff) have responded.  His topic is Confidentiality of Patron Records.  You are 
encouraged to take an hour out of your work day to attend.  Let Maryanne know right away if you are 
planning to attend what promises to be a well-prepared program.  Kristen Nyitray has arranged for this 
forum, which is sponsored by the Library Services Committee. 


